Kelly Timms

From: Carolyn Jenkinson

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 12:28 PM

To: Carolyn Jenkinson

Subject: Office of the Prime Minister / Cabinet du Premier ministre

Attachments: 2020-06-260utgoingLetterFromChairPlantincreasingTransitServicesInTheCapi..pdf

From: Prime Minister/Premier Ministre [mailto:PM@pm.gc.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2020 12:35 PM

To: Kelly Timms <ktimms@crd.bc.ca>

Cc: Catherine McKenna, P.C.,M.P. <infc.executivecorrespondence-
correspondanceexecutive.infc@canada.ca>

Subject: Office of the Prime Minister / Cabinet du Premier ministre

Dear Mr. Plant:
Thank you for your email to the Prime Minister.

Please be assured that your comments have been noted and will receive due consideration from
the the Honourable Catherine McKenna, Minister of Infrastructure and Communities, whom you
also addressed in your correspondence.

Once again, thank you for writing.

M. Bredeson
Executive Correspondence Officer
for the Prime Minister's Office
Agent de correspondance
de la haute direction pour le Cabinet du Premier ministre





